






St. Pius X Youth Ministry 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
Religious Education Office Hours: 
Monday & Thursday 5:00pm-7:00pm 

Saturday 9:00am – 12:00pm  
RE Office number 303.364.1822 - The office is located at the school room #5 

 

(we have limited office hours so please leave a voicemail with name and number and we will call you back) 

ARE YOU AN  ADULT CATHOLIC WHO HAS NOT MADE 1st COMMUNION OR BEEN CONFIRMED? 
 

Classes start on September 13 
 

There are many adult Catholics who were baptized in the Church as infants, but through no fault of their own, were not 
able to make their 1st Communion or Confirmation as children.  Perhaps this is you!  Now is your opportunity to make 
this right.  If you are an adult Catholic wanting to make your 1st Communion or Confirmation, classes are starting in Sep-
tember.  They will be held in conjunction with our RCIA Program every Tuesday night from 7-8:30 PM.  If you are in-
terested, please call Connor at the Parish Office at 303-364-7435. 

DO YOU WANT TO BECOME CATHOLIC? 
 

RCIA Starting on September 13 
 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults is the study Program for all persons interested in joining the Catholic Church.  It 
combines Biblical study, with a broad overview of Catholic doctrine mixed in with Catholic worship and prayer aimed at 
helping newcomers find a spiritual home in the Catholic Church.  Classes will be held weekly  on Tuesday nights from 7
-8:30 PM.  If you are interested, please call Connor at the Parish Office at 303-364-7435. 

Attention all high school youth  9th-12th grades!!!!!: 
You are all invited to youth group every Sunday. Come grow in friendship with others and with Christ. 

Where: St. Therese youth room Time: 6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

ADULT FAITH FORMATION  



SOCIAL MINISTRIES  

SOUP KITCHEN - SEPTEMBER 9th 
 

Friday, September 9th is a Soup Kitchen Friday where our volunteers travel to down-
town Denver to serve the evening meal at the St. Francis Center (2323 Curtis St.).  We 
still need new volunteers as we continue to be a few volunteers short of late!  All are 
welcome. You could meet us at the 2323 Curtis St. location.  For more information or 
directions call the Parish Office. 

Gabriel House 
 

Gabriel House is committed to assist pregnant women and families 
with small children in need. If you like to make a donation, we are in 
need of diapers sizes: #3, #4, #5 and #6; wipes; toddler clothes; toilet-
ries; formula. If you are interested in volunteering, please call us.  For 
more information, contact Kristin Yaneff at 720-799-9245 or  KYa-
neff@ccdenver.org 

ADULT FAITH FORMATION  

MARRIAGE 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS NEEDED  
 

We are in need of Eucharistic ministers to help take com-
munion to those who cannot leave their home. You would 
be asked to visit a few homes on Thursdays (unless an-
other day works for you and those assigned to you). 
Please contact Connor O’Shea if you would like to volun-
teer your time to this ministry. 

WHEN:  September 9-11, 2016 
WHERE:  Denver, Colorado 

CALL:  720-257-9106 
 

You Can Help Your Marriage – Do you feel alone?  Thinking about separation or divorce?  Are you frustrated, bored 
or angry with each other?  Do you argue or have you just stopped talking to each other?  Does talking about it only make 
it worse?  Retrouvaille (pronounced retro-vi with a long “i” - a French word meaning “rediscovery”) helps couples 
through difficult times in their marriages. This program has helped 10’s of 1000’s of couples experiencing difficulties in 
their marriages.  This program can help yours too. 

 

For confidential information or to register for the September 9-11, 2016 program please call 720-257-9106 or email us 
at Retrouvaille.CO@gmail.com.  Please visit our web site at www.HelpOurMarriage.com for more information. 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
 

Starting September 15th St. Pius we will host a Women’s Bible Study every Thursday from 8:45 a.m. till 11:00 a.m. in 
the FLC. The Bible Timeline is a fascinating study that takes participants on a journey through the entire Bible. Partici-
pants will go deep into each period of salvation history and discover the amazing story woven throughout all of Scrip-
ture. Using a unique color-coded system, they will learn the major people, places, and events of the Bible and see how 
they all come together to reveal the remarkable story of our faith. The Bible Timeline has been granted the Imprimatur. 

 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 
 
The Parish Festival could not happen without 
a great deal of planning, donations and heavy 
lifting by quite a number of volunteers.  We 
wish to thank all of you who made this St. 
Pius X Festival a success. 

HAPPY LABOR DAY! 
 

THE CHURCH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED ON 
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 5TH 

 

Enjoy a Safe and Happy Day with your family!. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES BEGIN!! 

 
CONFIRMATION MIDDLE SCHOOL 

 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 8  
6:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 10 / 10:00—11:30 a.m. 

 

CONFIRMATION HIGH SCHOOL 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 11 / 6:00 — 8:00 p.m.  


